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The Johnson Church Connection

This is a letter that was sent to the whole church from someone who
attended our Fall Festival:

Johnson Church Family: Thank you all so much for allowing my mother & I to come out to the Fall
Festival this year! We had a wonderful experience and all the people were so friendly! It’s so nice to see a
community come together and celebrate. I cannot wait until my son is old enough to enjoy the kid’s
activities! We hope to return in the future years with more crafts & lots more smiles!

Thanks again!
Brandi & Alicia Spencer

ADVENT 2015

The 15 Sunday of Advent is November 29, and we will be starting our Advent
Study. This year we will be studying the book: “Sent” by Jorge Acevedo. All the
small groups, except for Lort Gauze's will be studying this. f anyone is
interested in starting an Advent study Group, please call the Ministry Offlee so
that | can order books for you. Starting on Sunday Nov 15, we will have sign-
up sheets in the lobby for the Advent Study.




Johnson UMC’S Thanksgiving Dinner

It's almost that time...Turkey, stuffing, mashed potatoes & pumpkin pie! It will be held on Sunday
November 22, @ 12:15 pm. To make reservations, please call the Ministry Office.

Pastor Tal’s Up Coming Sermons

11/1 — Stewardship — It's a Matter of Trust: Can I trust God?”
11/8 — Stewardship — “It’'s a Matter of Trust: Can God Trust me?”
11/15 — Stewardship — “It’s a Matter of Trust: Trust Test Part 1”
11/22 — Stewardship — “It’'s a Matter of Trust: Trust Test Part 2”

11/29 — Advent 1: “Sent: Jesus Reconciles”
12/6 — Advent 2: “Sent: Jesus sets us Free”
12/18 — Advent 3: “Sent: Jesus is God with us”
12/20 — Advent 4, Children’s Xmas Musical
12/24— Christmas Eve
12/27 — “New Year-New Beginning” — 10am combined service

<=

Youth

11/14/15 — Project Feed
11/20/15 - Youth Group Over Nighter
12/13/15 District Youth Council Meeting
3/4/16-3/5/16 — Dare 2 Share




Children’s Christmas Musical

Children are practicing on Wed. from 6 — 7:30pm. There are 2 more Sat. practices:
11/21, and 12/19 from 10am - 12pm. Remember we will share our musical with our
church family during a special 10am service on Sunday Dec 20.
*Seamstresses needed to help with costuming.

For more information contact our Minister of Worship — Lori Gauze @ 330-319-3648 or

email her @ mammamusic@sbcglobal.net

Music & Worship Opportunities

The Christmas Season is a wonderful time to “Gift” your church family with your
talents. Please contact Lori Gauze @ 330-319-3648 to talk about how you can get
involved with music ministries.

November Birthdays

Claudia Todd — 11/2
Phyllis Taylor — 11/9
John McDonough —11/13
Vicki Lewis —11/19
Margaret Richmond — 11/23
Lisa Weinsheimer—11/23




9IINIBS puZ — WE §0T ,%

|00Y2S Aepuns-Lie §#:0T-

DIAIDS T — WE 58 ' 0
[

diysiopn Aepuns

isewnsuy) AW
‘_;‘._‘:‘Q". %

‘Repijoy Addey e aaey §90S Aq pansas uaipjiyd sy} digy s1e7 ‘1eays seapl
Buinb wooy Ao AepljoH & dn yoid pue Jako} ey ul Aeidsip sy} Aq doig “siebeuss)
-uejul ‘wooy Aoj AepijoH S99S ayi 4o} Buios)j0o urebe aouo aie 9\ “UBIP|IUD By}
Ajjeroadse ‘djay 1no pesu oym asoy} Jo yuiys 0} swi st )i pue Buiwod are shepijoy oy

€0y 0IYO ‘UoMON
peoy uosuyor 60ve

424Ny ISIPOYIBIN pariun uosuyor



